
“...exists to reach out & enfold people for Jesus, 
together becoming devoted disciples of Him.” 

PO Box 5072, Lacombe, AB T4L 1W7                    
Office Hours: Tue/Wed 10-1 & Thu 10-3        

Office Phone: 403.782.4563                         
Email: office@wolfcreekchurch.ca                   

Bulletin Announcements due Thu. at 1pm:              
bulletin@wolfcreekchurch.ca                        

 
Visit our website for more info about our 

church & a safe place to submit confidential 
prayer requests: www.wolfcreekchurch.ca  

Pastor’s Email: pastorleon2007@gmail.com  
Twitter: @Leon_Johnston 

 
*Sunday Worship Service 10am 

*Potluck Lunch 1st Sunday each month 

Welcome Guests! May you experience the gra-

cious hospitality of Christ and His people as you 

worship with us today.   

 

Nursery: We offer a supervised Nursery located off 

the side of the main entrance for babies and tod-

dlers. As well as a Cry Room for parents with ba-

bies located behind the sanctuary. 

 

Sunday School: Preschool (ages 3-5) meet your 

teacher in room C3 down the hallway.  Please sign 

in your little ones.  Children & Worship (gr 1-3) will 

have a class today in the room upstairs.  Grades 4-

6 will have a class today in room C1. 

 

 

   Church Information 

Pastoral Need?  

Please contact  one of the Elders: 

Albert Y. 403-505-3555 

Bernie K. 403-357-6853 

Bowen T. 403-598-7252 

Clarence V. 403-391-6772 

Johnathon N. 403-307-7122 

Ken V.  403-350-3906 

Pastor Leon 403-596-5806 

Today’s Offering - Shalom Counselling 
Offering Prayer - Amber D. 

Jan. 28 - Wolf Creek Ministries 
Online Giving Available (E-Transfer) 

Email: treasurer@wolfcreekchurch.ca 
Q - Where are you donating?   

A - wolfcreek 
*Please note, you can insert in the memo 
which ministry you are donating funds to. 

Coffee Set-up/Clean-up Today:    

Rick & Joyce Abma 

Nursery Volunteers Today: 

Gord L., Ashley S. & Morgan D. 

Greeters Today: 

Travis E., Brett M. & Jenna U. 

 

Coffee Set-up/Clean-up for January 28: 

Martin & Annette Zuidhof 

Nursery Volunteers for January 28: 

Greeters for January 28: 

Travis E., Brett M. & Jenna U. 

January 21, 2018 

The Season of Epiphany 

John 4:7-18 & Genesis 26:12-22 

“Digging Wells” 

Kevin Debree 

This Week: Jan. 22-28 

Mon - BOB 7:30 PM 

Tue - Parkinson Mtg 10 AM 

Wed - Wolf Creek Wed. 1:30 PM 

Wed - Alpha @ GN CoffeeHouse 7 PM 

Wed - Baby Shower 7 PM 

Thu - MomTime 9:15 AM 

Thu - Parkland Choir 6:30 PM 

Thu - Worship Practice 8 PM 

Sun - Worship Service 10 AM 



Announcements: 

This Sunday we have the privilege of hearing a message from Kevin Debree, who is a longstanding member of 
our church and one of our worship leaders.  He is also the program director of the local Camp Rehoboth near 
Gull Lake.  Kevin has asked to preach in our church as he prepares a message that he can bring to other church-
es as he promotes Camp Rehoboth.  Please pray for Kevin as he brings the Word of God to us. 

Re. the Pastor’s Winter Schedule: Please note the following re. Pastor Leon’s winter schedule.  The pastor is 
available for pastoral care at the following times: Wednesday afternoon at the Good Neighbour CoffeeHouse 
(“Wolf Creek Wednesday”): 1:30 - 3:30pm; Thursday mornings at the church (during MomTime); Thursday after-
noons at the church.  Please note that Mondays are the pastor’s Day of Rest.  Accordingly, he will focus on rest, 
renewal and family time on that day.  Tuesdays are generally devoted to studying the sermon text and Fridays 
to writing the sermon and preparing for the worship service.  However, the pastor seeks to be available and 
flexible during the week, so please contact him to make an appointment if you are unable to meet during his 
“office hours.”  Please know that the elders of this church are also available for pastoral care.  (See the weekly 
bulletin for their contact info.) 

Baby Shower - On Wednesday, January 24th at 7pm, come celebrate with Chelsey and her new baby Tanner 
Klaas van Dam at WCCC!  There will be light refreshments.  If you have any questions or would like to know 
some gift ideas, please contact Mary Eggink at 587-876-5130. 

CACHS Updates - The Board and Staff would like to thank everyone who donated to the Fall Drive/Capital Cam-
paign.  The school is truly blessed by your support financially and prayerfully.  As of January 15th we have re-
ceived $178,958.50 for the combined drives.  If you would still like to contribute, please send your contribution 
to the school: Central Alberta Christian High School, 22 Eagle Road, Lacombe AB, T4L 1G7 (Attention Wendy 
Barnes).  A reminder to all qualified trades’ people who are interested in plumbing, electrical and commercial 
heating for the new Industrial Arts Building to please contact Dennis Hann: 403-357-9543 (cell) at Eagle Builders 
by January 31, 2018. 

IF:Gathering 2018 - Come join us for a fantastic conference for women, which will be live streamed from Austin, 
TX.  This event will be held on the Friday (6-9pm) and Saturday (9am-5pm). Cost is $25 US.  Lunch will be provid-
ed on Saturday.  Bring your mom, sister, aunt, daughter, friend!  Registration deadline is January 31. 

It’s time to register for Playschool & Kindergarten!  PLAYSCHOOL Registration is open to children who will have 
attained their 4th birthday by Dec. 31/18.  Our program runs Tuesdays & Thursdays, 8:45-11:15am.  KINDER-
GARTEN Registration is open to children who will have attained their 5th birthday by Dec. 31/18.  Our Kindergar-
ten Programs run full days: Monday/Wednesday and Tuesday/Thursday.  Note for Kindergarten Registrations: 
the date applications are received has no bearing on placement.  Applications are available for pickup at the 
school office starting Jan. 8 or from our website: www.lacs.ca for the 2018-19 school year.   Registrations must 
be accompanied with the child’s birth certificate.  For more information or to tour the school, we welcome you 
to call us at 403-782-6531.   

 

                                                                  

Pastoršs Blog: Alpha has Begun!   

(Alpha Ministry Update)  

 

Išm pleased to report that the first Al-
pha session was very blessed.  
Thanks be to God! We welcomed 
about 16 guests at the Good Neigh-
bour CoffeeHouse in Lacombe.  The 
place was buzzing as we took over 
about half of the coffee house for the 
purpose of running Alpha.  The first 
conversation was introductory and 
reflective in nature.  We asked the 
question: ţLife: Is this it?Ť  Leaders 
and participants were invited to re-
flect on what makes us happy.  The 
video lesson introduced us to Jesus 
and announced that he came to give 
us abundant life.  Only Jesus will 
make us happy (truly satisfy the 
deepest longings of our soul).  I was 
encouraged by the overall tone of the 
evening and the interaction of the 
groups.  It appears that we have a 
good cross-section of peopleşsome 
longstanding Christians and others 
who are new to the Christian faith. 
There was a lot of connecting and 
conversation over good coffee and 
dessert!  I invite you to consider drop-
ping by on Wednesday evening to 
check it out.  Thank you for praying 
for Alpha.  Letšs keep reaching out to 
this community!  

 


